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February 5, 2025 
 
Julie Welte 
Summit Brick & Tile Co.  
P.O. Box 533 
Pueblo, CO 81002 
 
Re: Patton Clay Mine, Permit No. M-1998-067, Acreage Reduction Request, Extension of Due 
Date Approval 
 
Dear Ms. Welte, 
 

On February 4, 2025, the Division of Reclamation, Mining, and Safety (Division/DRMS) 
received the request to extend the due date by thirty days for materials requested in the January 
22nd adequacy letter for the Acreage Reduction Request (AR-1) request for this permit. The 
extension request. The current due date for the required items for the AR-1 request is February 8, 
2025. The Division hereby approves the request to extend the due date by thirty (30) days 
to Match 10, 2025. Be advised that if the necessary items are not received by March 10, 2025, 
the Division must deny the AR-1 request in accordance with Rule 4.17.2.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact by email at Jocelyn.carter@state.co.us or 
by phone at (720) 666-1065.  
 
Sincerely,  

 
Jocelyn Carter 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
Ec: Amy Eschberger, DRMS 
 Matt Welte, Summit Brick & Tile Co. 


